
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Richardson, Stefanie
Cc: Szenher, Doug
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1429113184025
Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:12:38 AM

Thanks Doug.

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Water Division, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us

-----Original Message-----
From: Szenher, Doug
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:11 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1429113184025

Jamal: FYI, this comment on C&H came to the POA web page.

-----Original Message-----
From: Partman, Mona
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:00 AM
To: Szenher, Doug
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1429113184025

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us [mailto:no-reply@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:53 AM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1429113184025

*******************************************************************************
E_Mail_Address:      239MARIE73@COX.NET
Name:                aRLENE hOWARD
Mailing_Address:     239 mILL hOLLOW
City:                eUREKA sPRINGS
State:               ar
Zip:                 72632
Phone_Number:        (479) 253-2444
H_Division:          POA
H_ReferringPage:      //www.adeq.state.ar.us/home/contactus.aspx
H_Serial:            1429113184025
Date:                4/15/2015
Time:                10:50:36 AM

Questions_Comments:

The last time you issued a permit you did not even investigate C & H Hog Farm.  Please do not continue
with this practice.  Hog Farms ruin our beautiful state!
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